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City Council Bill 1 1-0764-Advertising Circulars-Presumption of
Placement Without Permission.

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill

11-0764-Advertising Circulars-Presumption of Placement Without Permission.
The bill proposes to create a presumption that the circulars found on unattended
property were placed without permission. The bill also proposes to increase the
penalties for subsequent violations.

The BPD recognizes the concerns which are raised in the Department of

Law’s bill report and concurs with thejr recommendations that the proposed
presumption language be limited to civi] enforcement. It is reco gnized that there
already exists a presumption in the statute that is more narrowly tailored and
thereby satisfies constitutional concerns. The proposed additional penalties
provide a strong deterrent and a measure of accountability for violating the
provision. Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation.

o Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison

C/0 242 W. 29th Street * Baltimore, Maryland 21211 N 0 i
i 0

Wk



